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Garbage collection now on Wednesday

	Residents please be advised, garbage pick up for the Town of Shelburne is now on Wednesdays.

Please have your garbage to the curb by 7 a.m.

For further questions or inquiries please contact the  County of Dufferin at 519-941-2816 Ext. 2620.

Don't forget, you can find your clear bags in Shelburne at:

Giant Tiger, 226 First Avenue East, Fines Home Hardware, 725 Steeles Street, Foodland, 226 First Avenue East and No Frills, 101

2nd Line.
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